ANTHONY R. FANUCCI
MAYOR

December 4, 2024
MEMORANDUM

To:  Keith Petrosky, City Clerk
From: Mayor Anthony R. Fanucci

Subject: Environmental Commission Re-Appointment name change

I hereby appoint Joshua Aderholdt as Alternate #2 to the Environmental Commission
Board, to fill an unexpired term.

I hereby appoint John Pedersen as a full-time member of the Environmental Commission
Board to replace David Lowenstern, effective October 17, 2024, and expiring October 16, 2027.
Respectfully,
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Anthony R. Fanucci, Mayor

City Hall: 640 E. Wood Street * PO. Box 1508 + Vineland, New Jersey 08362
Office: (856) 794-4011 + Cell: (609) 501-0286 + Fax: (856) 405-4600 * Email: afanucci@vinelandcity.org



